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PORTSMOUTH HIGH MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
  

PRESENTS  
“RHAPSODY IN CHOCOLATE” 

 
PORTSMOUTH, NH – JANUARY 14, 2013 – The Thirteenth Annual Chocolate Extravaganza, hosted by 

the Portsmouth High School Music Department and Parents Music Club and dubbed “Rhapsody in 

Chocolate” takes place Wednesday February 13th at the Portsmouth High School Cafeteria at 6PM.   

 

This annual event features exquisitely decadent chocolate desserts donated by local restaurants, 

parents and student bakers and features vocal and instrumental performances by Portsmouth students 

including members of the PHS Band, percussion ensemble and choir.   

 

Tickets, available at $5.50 in advance or $7.00 at the door, allow guests to enjoy their choice of three 

different gourmet, chocolate desserts of their choosing.   

 

Mark your calendar for “Rhapsody in Chocolate”, Wednesday, February 13th from 6:00pm to 8:30PM.  A 

snow date of February 14th has been set. To order advance tickets go to www.cparts.org and either 

print out order form or pay online via PayPal, or e-mail dwlampert@comcast.net with “Chocolate” in 

the subject line.  You may also call Lori Lampert at 603-498-6305.   

 

Proceeds support the Portsmouth Public Schools student summer music scholarships.  
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